


13th September 2021

Please take note of the following:
School Uniform:  The school uniform is navy jumper/cardigan, navy tie, light blue shirt/polo and navy pants/skirt/pinafore.
Leggings are not school uniform.
Tracksuits:  The tracksuit is to be worn on P.E. days.  The school tracksuit pants have a yellow seam.  A red t-shirt should also be worn. No football jerseys or t-shirts with logos are permitted.
Please ensure your child’s name is on all clothing.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If there is a reason that a pupil requires an exemption from a particular part of the uniform, please contact the school at:                                                                
 041-9822873/principal@callystownnationalschool.ie
School Lunches: Please see overleaf for information regarding school lunches.
Homework:  Homework will focus on reading over the coming weeks. Please support and encourage your children with reading practice.
Pupil Insurance:  Last day for payment of pupil insurance is next Friday, Sept. 17th.
Garden:  Building of the “Garden of Life” will begin on Monday, October 4th.
Confirmation/1st Communion
We wish the boys and girls from last year’s 6th class the very best as they make their Confirmation next Saturday.  Best wishes also to our 3rd classes who will be celebrating their 1st Reconciliation on Thursday Sept. 23rd and First Eucharist on Sat. 25th at 11am.                                                                                p.t.o.>>>>>>>>

